
    

 

          

 

                                                                                                                          Monday 4th March 2024 

Dear Parents, 

World Book Day will take place on Thursday 7th March 2024. To celebrate this special day and 

to encourage the love of reading in all of the boys, we would like to acknowledge World Book 

Day here in Holy Cross Boys’ and we need your help.  

We would like the Primary 1 and 2 pupils to either wear or bring their pyjamas to school or 

their dressing gown. They can also bring their favourite small cuddly toy to school for the day. 

Or if they already have a costume for World Book Day, they can wear it.  

We would ask that the Primary 3-7 pupils and the Rainbow Room and Starlight Room pupils 

bring their favourite book to school, to share with their teacher and peers.  

The class teachers will also be sharing their favourite stories with the boys. 

Finally, Mr McArevey has asked if the parents could upload a photo of their child reading in 

an unusual place to their class app. There will be prizes for the best photos. Happy snapping!  

Thank you for your help and support in acknowledging this special day and the power of 

Reading. 

Kind regards, 

Oliver Connolly and Jan-Marie Reel  

(Literacy Co-ordinators) 


